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Dear AOPA Members and Friends,

We have many reasons to be grateful to you — for your loyalty, 
generosity, and confidence in the future of general aviation. 
Your interest, engagement, and guidance are the keys that 
unlock our programs’ success and help fuel the innovative 
progress their initiatives make.

Together, we will continue to be the nation’s leading proponent 
for the general aviation community. The goals of our You 
Can Fly program aim to get, and keep, more pilots flying. The 
AOPA Air Safety Institute strives to reduce aviation accident 
rates by providing materials that help to keep everyone who 
flies safe. Your support and engagement are vital to realizing 
the ambitious goals of these programs. 

I encourage you to join the AOPA Foundation President’s 
Council today. Your participation will enable us to continue 
our mission of building a stronger, safer pilot community. I look 
forward to welcoming you into this important community.

Blue Skies,

Mark R. Baker 
President & Chief Executive Officer 
AOPA Foundation 

TO JOIN THE



C O M M I T M E N T 
T O  AV I AT I O N
Members of the President’s Council 
play a vital role in helping the AOPA 
Foundation continue its mission  
through their leadership-level gifts. 
Providing support for AOPA programs 
is essential to building a stronger,  
safer pilot community.

M A K E  YO U R  G I FT 
P E R S O N A L
When you make a leadership-level 
gift to the AOPA Foundation, you 
can restrict it to a program that is 
meaningful to you. Or you can choose 
not to designate your gift to a specific 
program and allow us to apply the 
funds where they will have the most 
meaningful impact.



AOPA Air Safety Institute Video Shoot

You Can Fly Teacher Training WorkshopAOPA High School Aviation STEM Symposium

AOPA High School Aviation STEM Symposium



Saturn V Exhibit, Kennedy Space Center, 2017 President’s Council Event



G I V I N G  L E V E L S
By providing financial support for the 
AOPA Foundation at the major gift level 
($10,000 and above), members of the 
President’s Council are sustaining vital 
programs and ensuring the growth and 
safety of general aviation. 

President’s Council members are also  
invited to special invitation-only events 

and curated experiences. 

NEW HORIZON SOCIETY 
Lifetime giving of $1 million or more 

FOUNDERS’ SOCIETY
 $100,000 or more annually

AVIATORS’ SOCIETY
Annual gifts of $10,000 to $99,999

GOLD: $50,000 to $99,999

SILVER: $25,000 to $49,999

BRONZE: $10,000 to $24,999





WAY S  T O  G I V E
Your cumulative giving in a given calendar 
year (January 1 through December 31) 
qualifies you for membership in the AOPA 
Foundation President’s Council.

CHECK 
Simply enclose your check payable to 
the AOPA Foundation. 

CREDIT CARD 
We accept payments by MasterCard, Visa, 
American Express, and Discover. 

ONLINE GIVING 
Visit aopafoundation.org/donate to make your gift 
using a credit card on our secure online giving page. 

OTHER CONTRIBUTION OPTIONS 
To make your gift by ACH/EFT or Wire Transfer:

Please contact Becky Johnston by calling 
301-695-2274 or by email at becky.johnston@aopa.org

To contribute a gift of stock, please use:
DTC Eligible Securities
To: Depository Trust Company
DTC Participant #: 2803 U.S. Bank N.A.
FFC #: 001050990741



Stratolaunch, 2018 President’s Council Event

National Naval Aviation Museum, 2019 President’s Council Event



C O N TAC T
AOPA Foundation President’s Council
421 Aviation Way
Frederick, Maryland 21701

aopafoundation.org
ONLINE

301.695.2101
CALL US

aopafoundation@aopa.org
EMAIL

Programs funded by the AOPA Foundation:






